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Storage Policy for Union Pacific 
 

Dear Valued HMM Customer,  

 
Please note the below updated storage policy for Union Pacific Effective February 1, 2024. 
 
Please see below for more details:  
  

Effective February 1, 2024, the terminology is being update to simplify the storage charges outlined in the Intermodal 
Terms and Conditions Section C.12 

 

The new storage policy will no longer hold storage fees during a holiday. As long as facility is open, storage fees will 
apply. The below storage holidays list is no longer applicable 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lastly, Global 1 has been removed from Group 1 Terminals list.  

Union Pacific is modifying our storage policy to simplify the destination storage charges outlined in Intermodal Terms and Conditions 

(ITC) Section C.12. Effective February 1, 2024
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We appreciate your continued support of HMM. If you have further questions, please contact your local sales 

representative or our Dallas Customer Service Center at 1-877-749-8632. Thank you. 

 

Kind Regards,  

HMM America 

 


